
Bible Verse:  Each quarter students will have a Bible verse to memorize. You 

can find Bible memory verses on the back of your space log each month. 

Back to School Night:  August 19th  

First Day of School:   August 20th   

Drop-off 8:15am | Pick-up  3:00pm 

Fall Break: October 7th – 11th  

Conferences: October 24th – 25th  

 

Space Logs (aka – newsletters) will 

come home at the beginning of each 

month and provide important 

information about what we are 

learning in class, upcoming projects, 

and more! Please make  

sure you read through 

the log with your child 

each month.   

  Your child’s O.R.B.I.T Binder is full of important information for Satellite Days: 

1. Log-in Sheet: This is where you can find the log-in info for online learning sites. 

2. Homework Folder: This is where you will find all work for Satellite Days.  

- Return to School: This contains work your child needs to complete and return to school.  

- Keep at Home: This is where you will find Space Logs, graded work, and spelling lists.  

3. Project Folder: Any long-term projects, such as book reports, will be kept in this folder. 

4. Study Materials: Students will occasionally take notes on key terms or concepts that will be helpful when 

studying for a test. All of these items, including study guides, will be kept here. 

  * Additional lined paper will be kept in the back of the binder for use at home when needed. * 

        

 
 

 

 

 
    

 

 

 

 

 

        

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

I am so excited to be teaching fifth grade this year. It is a great transition year before entering 

middle school where students get to deepen their understanding of core mathematical 

concepts, read richer and more diverse texts, and gain more overall autonomy in their 

learning. Students will have the opportunity to think independently, using their knowledge and 

what they’ve learned to solve problems and make connections to new concepts. Along with 

academics, students will be learning how to go to God’s word to seek and find answers to 

problems they face in every-day life. It’s going to be an amazing year! 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at: katkins@calvarymeridianprep.org  

 

Important Events Space Logs 

Satellite Day Success – O.R.B.I.T Binder  

mailto:katkins@calvarymeridianprep.org

